
 

 

TAILOR ED COFFEE MORNINGS/EVENINGS 

 

We run coffee mornings and evenings in a variety of locations throughout Edinburgh. 

These are a great chance to meet up with other parents and to chat to Tailor Ed staff in an informal 

setting. 

We try to vary the times and locations of these events to make them as accessible as possible. Let us 

know if you have any suggestions for locations for venues. 

All events are advertised on our website http://tailoredfoundation.co.uk/newsletter 

For more information please call the office on 0131 6248970 or email 

contact@tailoredfoundation.co.uk 
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